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They call this fair voting?  Secretary of state should have no legal right to mess with 

our voting system, or change it in any way. Our voting system should not look like the 

summer/winter Olympics with a 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place. It's not a competition or a 

race. It's who is the better candidate to govern our state. People traveled thousands 

of miles, dying while trying to make it to this great state, and now you want to make it 

into a place that  only cares what the greater populated places think. The voices of 

the small towns and counties will never be heard if this bill goes through. I oppose 

this bill 100% and stand by my brothers and sisters who oppose it as well.  


